SAT

¥ CollegeBoard

Felicia C i@ 06/09/2020 05:45 AM;
Thank you for contacting Code Control,

Dear American Standard Intemational School,
Regarding your inguiry:
Please note that College Board school code 651007 has been assigned to American Standard International Schoal,

The name, address, and code number assigned to your institution will be entered In the National Secondary School List as noted below:

651007 v
American Standard Internation al School
PLOT #20B ROAD #79/82 GUSLHAN -2

DHAKA 1212
BANGLADESH

The Level Il code assigned to your school allows you to receive students' scores for AP, PSAT/NMSOT, SAT, and ACT and to administer AP,
FSAT/NMSQT, SAT and ACT. Additionally, a code allows you to participate in AP Course Audit, to request College Board accommodations for
students with disabilities and to receive SAT and ACT publications.

Please advise your students to use this number when registering for either the SAT Program or the ACT Assessment. Let your students know
that if they do not use the comect code number, copies of their score report will not be sent to youw

If any of your students have submitted Registration Forms before the above date, the code number will show as invalid on their Admission
Ticket. If corrections are needed, advise your students to complete the correction form attached to their admission ticket and mail it prior to
the test date they have been assigned.

We have provided the below link for your convenience. Please refer to the Testing Basics tab for additional information about the SAT,
PSAT/MMSGT, and Advanced Placement testing programs.

- 1.2-adiministr

For more Information about becoming an SAT test center, please contact Test Administration Services by e-mail attascetsorg  or by phone at
+1 BOO-257-5123 or 41 609-771-7788. If your school Is interested in applying to become an SAT test center, please submit a request through
the College Board's online form:httos://collegereadinesscolle geboard.ara/sat/kl2 -educators/coprdinating/become -test-center

We appreciate the opportunity to assist you. If replying to codecomuls dleorn |, please incude all previous correspondence, o a summary of
your Inquiry. If you wish to speak with a customer service representative, please call us at 609-771-7091, Monday - Friday, from B30 AM -
500 PM EST,

Sincerely,

Code Control
Agent ID: 61473
Ref; 200602 - 001536

Address: 250 Vesey Street, New York Clty, New York, U.S. (headquarters) Contact: 00 1 212-713-8000 Website: http://www.collegeboard.org



